Business Breakfast

Once again a group of students from years 8, 9,10, and 11 participated in a business

breakfast kindly provided by Cheesmur Building Contractors Beddingham, Lewes.

The students were welcomed by Dan Hayman who is responsible for education events

and is also the company's estimator.

Students explored their own skills, career interests and looked at the importance of

transferable skills

Dan provided a fun and engaging program for the students where they had the
opportunity to learn about careers in the construction industry and join in a fun team
activity to apply what they had learned and discover some of the ‘real life’ issues that
are encountered in the industry.

Students had the opportunity to speak to employees and talk to the company's
apprentices, one who was having a career change and the other a young man on a
degree-level apprenticeship.

Students enjoyed juices and a selection of pastries which quickly disappeared.

All had a good time and feedback after the event was very positive.

Our thanks to the management and staff at Cheesmur Building Contractors.
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